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Port Huron Courthouse Closed Due to Mechanical Issues 
 
Please be advised that the Port Huron Courthouse will be closed on Monday, 
December 16, 2024 due to mechanical issues. Other County facilities, included the 
Marine City Courthouse will remain open 
 
All court matters will be rescheduled and all parties will be notified of the new date.  
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